
 

 

 
 

 

6th August 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

I hope this communication finds all our families well and coping with the current lock down 
conditions. I can appreciate how challenging these times of Learning@Home can be for families 
juggling work demands with schoolwork and normal house responsibilities. 

It appears that we will not know if the lock down will be lifted at 4.00pm on Sunday 8th August until 
late on that same day. Once a decision has been communicated from the Chief Health Officer and 
Queensland Government, I will write to all families to outline the protocols we will put in place in 
the school setting. 

It would appear that masks will be a part of life when out in public and possibly in schools. Can I ask 
parents to please ensure that there are adequate supplies of masks at home for your son when he 
returns to school? The College has bought masks and will have supplies for students who may not 
have one on any particular day. These masks will be available from the respective Student Services 
Office. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and I hope we will soon be back together at the College. Until 
that time please stay safe. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
   
 
Mr Mark Stower 
Principal 
 


